
Drinking Water Notice – August 19, 2024 

UPDATE ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

FROM ARIZONA WATER COMPANY 

 Pinal Valley (AZ0411009) 

 

 Arizona Water Company crews have been monitoring the intersection of 
Trekell Road and Kortsen Road where the planned system upgrades were 
completed on August 17, 2024. Unfortunately, we have identified a leak that 
needs immediate attention which will require an immediate shut-down, 
August 19, 2024. This work had been scheduled for 9:00 PM on Tuesday 
August 20, 2024, but conditions now require us to complete those repairs as 
soon as possible. We anticipate this work to last for up to six hours and there 
will be close to 450 customers impacted by this outage. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please call (520) 836-8785, press 
option 1. 

 


